HISTORIC DISTRICT COMMISSION
LEGAL NOTICE

The WASHINGTON HISTORIC DISTRICT COMMISSION will conduct Public Hearings in the Upper
Level Meeting Room, Bryan Memorial Town Hall, Washington Depot, CT on Monday April 21,
2014 at 7:30 PM to consider the following applications for Certificates of Appropriateness:

David Teh/8 Kirby Road/install new front storm door.

IMMEDIATELY FOLLOWING:
Terry Pillow/132 Calhoun Street/construct new home, pool house, barn.

IMMEDIATELY FOLLOWING:
West Indies. LCC/96 Calhoun Street/install in-ground pool, fence, mechanicals.

IMMEDIATELY FOLLOWING:
Julie Goodyear/23 Nettleton Hollow Rd./ addition to dwelling, expand stone terrace.

At these hearings interested persons may appear and written communications will be received.
The applications are on file in the Land Use Office, Bryan Memorial Town Hall, Washington Depot
CT.

Dated April 9, 2014
By Janice Roberti, Clerk



